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Dear Sir/Madam and Students, 

Good morning, 

We are pleased to announce that the Department of History at Kandaswami Kandar's College 

has signed a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) with the Salem Historical Society. In 

light of this collaboration, we are delighted to inform you about an upcoming special lecture 

on the topic "History Students and Archaeological Research." 

The Salem Historical Society and our History Department have organized this lecture, which 

will be delivered online on March 21, 2024, at 11:30 a.m. We are honoured to have  



Mrs. M. Nala, Assistant Professor at the PG and Research Department of History, Sarada 

College for Women, Salem, as our distinguished speaker. 

We invite you to join us for this insightful session via Google Meet. Kindly find the link 

provided below: 

https://meet.google.com/rbi-sdvu-oxs  

 

We look forward to your participation in this enriching event. 

 

 

Best regards, 

Head, 

Department of History. 

Kandaswami Kandar's College, Velur -Namakkal. 

 

Report on Special Lecture: "History Students and Archaeological Research" 

 

The Department of History at Kandaswami Kandar's College recently solidified its 

partnership with the Salem Historical Society through the signing of a Memorandum 

of Understanding (MoU). In light of this significant collaboration, an enriching 

special lecture titled "History Students and Archaeological Research" was conducted 

online on March 21, 2024, at 11:30 am. 

 

Distinguished Speaker: 

The session was graced by the esteemed presence of Mrs. M. Nala, Assistant 

Professor at the PG and Research Department of History, Sarada College for Women, 

Salem, who served as our distinguished speaker. 

 

Key Learnings: 

The lecture provided an invaluable platform for students to delve into the realm of 

archaeology. Mrs. Nala masterfully guided the participants through a journey of 

discovery, shedding light on various facets of the Department of Archaeology. 

Through interactive discussions and engaging presentations, students gained 

profound insights into the purpose of archaeology and its significance in unraveling 

the mysteries of prehistoric cultures. 



Exploration of Archaeological Endeavors: 

Mrs. Nala elucidated the pivotal role of archaeology as the primary conduit for 

understanding prehistoric times. She captivated the audience by delineating the 

extensive research conducted by the Department of Archaeology in Tamil Nadu up to 

the year 2023. Furthermore, she meticulously outlined the myriad research centers 

that have disseminated their findings, thereby showcasing the breadth and depth of 

archaeological exploration in the region. 

 

Benefits of Archaeological Studies: 

One of the highlights of the lecture was the elucidation of the benefits of pursuing 

archaeology at the post-graduate level. Mrs. Nala aptly highlighted the symbiotic 

relationship between history and archaeology, underscoring the diverse career 

prospects and employment opportunities available to graduates in this field. 

 

Impact and Outreach: 

The online class garnered widespread acclaim not only among students but also 

among educators. A total of 92 students availed themselves of this invaluable 

learning opportunity, further underscoring the success and impact of the program. 

The special lecture on "History Students and Archaeological Research" served as a 

beacon of knowledge and enlightenment, fostering a deeper understanding and 

appreciation for the rich tapestry of human history. We extend our heartfelt gratitude 

to Mrs. Nala for her insightful discourse and look forward to future collaborations 

aimed at fostering academic excellence and intellectual growth. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


